PUBLIC HEARINGS

NOTICE

CDOT is pleased to announce the release of the
[-70 East Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for public review.
The document will be available for public review from
January 15, 2016 through February 16, 2016.

Three Public Hearings will be held to provide information about the
[-70 East Final EIS and the Preferred Alternative.
Please join us at your convenience:

Aurora Commerce City Denver
Monday, February 1, 2016 Tuesday, February 2, 2016 Wednesday, February 3, 2016
North Middle School Adams City High School Bruce Randolph Middle School
12095 Montview Boulevard 7200 Quebec Parkway 3955 Steele Street
5:00 to 8:00 p.m.

Formal presentation followed by comments at 6:00 p.m.

The same information will be presented at each meeting.
Spanish translation, childcare, and refreshments will be available at all meetings.
For disability assistance, please call 720.475.7072 prior to the meeting.

A copy of the Final EIS and a list of document viewing locations
are also available on the project website.
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